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 Student Representative Report 

 On behalf of Berkley and myself, I would like to give a big thank you to the 
 school board members and administration for allowing us to serve our school. I 
 have been in this position for the past two years and have learned a lot while 
 growing as a leader and a person. 

 It was a great addition by the board to seek students who were willing to step 
 out of their comfort zone and make their voices heard. We have encouraged others 
 to take part in this opportunity. 

 Gentry Warner / Berkley Warner 


